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Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,  

 

HOMEWORK (Summer Term 2) 

 

After the half term break, our homework will look slightly different in Year 6. 

We want to maintain a good homework routine in preparation for high school, 

so will continue to set some homework on a weekly basis- this will be via 

Google Classroom.  Each week, there will be an English and Maths task 

alongside a reminder to read and quiz on Accelerated Reader.  We will be 

encouraging children to keep up their reading and will provide regular 

opportunities for visiting the school library and quizzing.  

 

Homework will be set and due on a Monday and will need to be accessed and 

submitted via Google Classroom. There will also be maths tasks on MyMaths; 

if you do not have your log-ins for either of these, please let us know and we 

can re-issue them.  Just as a future point, when it comes to filming the 

production at the end of the year, we will share this with you via Google 

Classroom, so it is important that you do have access to this.  

 

We will continue to offer a lunchtime homework club on a Monday for 

children who would prefer to get their homework done at school.  

 

Any questions or queries, please ask one of us,  

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support,  

The Year 6 team 

 


